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May 24, 2012 
 
        
Joseph Skelly 
4045 Hodgson Rd #204 
Shoreview  MN 55126 
 
VIA EMAIL:  jskelly4651@yahoo.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 1231 Kennard Street 
 
Dear Mr. Skelly: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 22, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
June 12, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall in order to get a mechanical inspector into 
the property to see about the separate heating or venting systems. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
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